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Revised for the 2008 legislative session.  FISCAL NOTE 
 LEGISLATIVE FISCAL ANALYST ESTIMATE  
 

ESTIMATE OF FISCAL IMPACT – STATE AGENCIES * 

FY 2008-09 FY 2009-10  
EXPENDITURES REVENUE EXPENDITURES REVENUE 

GENERAL FUNDS     

CASH FUNDS     

FEDERAL FUNDS     

OTHER FUNDS     

TOTAL FUNDS     
 

*Does not include any impact on political subdivisions. See narrative for political subdivision estimates. 
 
LB 632 would specify that if a livestock premises registration system is developed by the Department of Agriculture, that the system be 
voluntary.  The department would also be directed to develop a process to allow withdrawal of registration that would remove premises 
identifiers from local, regional, state and federal databases, as coordinated in cooperation with law enforcement agencies.  Individuals 
requesting a withdrawal would be served with an affidavit of removal from the registration system. 
 
Because the Department of Agriculture does not currently operate a premises registration system, the provisions of LB 632 would have 
no fiscal impact to the agency.  A withdrawal process would be factored into development costs if a registration system is created in the 
future.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 DEPARTMENT OF ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICES 

REVIEWED BY Mike Salzwedel Date 12-19-07 PHONE  471-2526 
COMMENTS 
 
DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE – Agree with agency review. 
 

 
 
 


